
Benguet Lily
PSIC and PSGC Training Workshop

The Philippine Statistics Authority-Benguet Provincial Office conducted a training workshop on Philippine 
Standard Industrial Classification (PSIC) and Philippine Standard Geographical Classification (PSGC) last April 8,
2025 at 456 Hotel, Legarda Road, City of Baguio.  Participants were staff from the Municipal/City Business Permit
and Licensing Office, Provincial/Municipal/City Treasury Office, Provincial/Municipal/City Planning and
Development Office, and Municipal Office of Building Officials of Benguet and City of Baguio. The DILG-Municipal
Local Government Operation Officer of Itogon, Kibungan, and Tublay also participated in the said activity. Regional
Director Villafe P. Alibuyog also attended the said activity.

PSC Meeting

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) - Benguet
Provincial Office conducted a solemnizing officers
training on April 7, 2025 in partnership with the Episcopal
Diocese of North-Central Philippines (EDNCP) at
Ecolodge, Magsaysay Private Rd., Baguio City.

Labor DaySolemnizing Officer’s Training
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In celebration of   the 123rd Labor Day at SM City
Baguio, the Philippine Statistics Authority-Benguet
Provincial Office provided National ID services during
the Job Fair activity. PSA remains committed to
registering all eligible Filipino citizens and serving as a
reliable partner to other government agencies.
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The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Benguet
National ID Team continued to provide seamless
service during the Barangay Fiesta of Brgy. Dalipey,
Bakun on April 24-25, 2025. Staying committed to
its goal of registering every Filipino through mobile
registration, this initiative was carried out in
partnership with the Local Civil Registry Office -
Bakun, Benguet.

Statistical in Action...

The 2024 Annual Survey of Philippine Business
and Industry (ASPBI) and 2024 Survey on
Communications and Technology (SICT) Third
Level Training was conducted last April 7-8 and
10-11, 2025 at PSA-Benguet Conference Hall.
This was participated by the different hired
statistical researchers.  The 2024 ASPBI and 2024
SICT distribution of questionnaire  will commence
on April 21, 2025.

The Second Level Training on the May 2025 Labor
Force Survey (LFS)  with Rider Questions on 
Volunteer Work Questions was conducted on April
22-25, 2025 at Prince Plaza Hotel, Legarda Rd.,
Baguio City. LFS is a monthly/quarterly household
survey that tracks the Philippine labor market,
generating key employment indicators. This round
aims to assess the pandemic's ongoing impact on
labor and employment. The Volunteer Work
Questions module, added to the LFS, seeks to
provide reliable data on volunteerism's economic
potential, informing policy makers and program
managers in crafting civic engagement
opportunities and guidelines.

In collaboration with the Local Civil Registry Office
of Bakun, Benguet, the Philippine Statistics
Authority - Benguet actively participated in the 7th
Ayosip Festival last 4 April 2025. Through a
simultaneous Information and Education Campaign
and Mobile Registration, the team provided
important updates on the National ID System and
ensured accessible registration services for the
community.

PhilSys in Action...
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